
From: Susan Yates 

Sent: Saturday, November 25, 2023 3:26 PM 

To: northinfo 

Subject: Fwd: GB-TUP-2023.4: Temporary use Permit Location: 376 Tinson 
Road, Gabriola Island 

 

 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: JANET LIRONI  

Subject: GB-TUP-2023.4: Temporary use Permit Location: 376 Tinson 

Road, Gabriola Island 

Date: November 25, 2023 at 10:04:59 AM PST 

To: syates@islandstrust.bc.ca 

 

Hi susan  

We continue to be opposed to this application for all the reasons we voiced with 

their first application. And now with the province restricting short term rentals to 

your permanent residence their lack of living on site adds to the reasons to reject 

their application. And we understand that Gabriola is not included yet in the new 

legislation. Hopefully we can do everything in our power to promote housing for 

islanders. And keep our neighbourhoods communities not commercial enterprises.  

Thanks so much Janet lironi  

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

mailto:syates@islandstrust.bc.ca

